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New Infill Incentive District approved
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The town’s practice the last few years of encouraging building in the town core and North Florence by exempting those areas from 
impact fees is ending, to be replaced by new rules to consider such waivers case-by-case. 
 
The Town Council passed a resolution establishing the Town Core Infill Incentive District and adopting the Florence Town Core Infill 
Incentive Plan at Monday’s regular meeting. The council also heard the first reading of an ordinance eliminating the current impact fee 
exemption areas. 
 
You can read the rest of this article in our print edition. Start a home delivery subscription. 
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